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Attention EVV Providers: 

Effective Aug. 1, 2019, the enhanced DataLogic FTE edits will be enabled for program 

providers delivering managed care services to Molina members, as well as other MCOs. 

Molina currently has visit data rejection processing in place, the only edits that will be 

enabled effective Aug. 1, 2019 are the DataLogic FTE edits. 

DataLogic will continue to operate business as usual with Molina by sending the visit data 

to the MCOs once cleared by the enhanced FTE edits and report any rejections from the 

payer to the program provider. The visit data will not be subject to the new EVV 

Aggregator rejection edits until go-live on Sept. 1, 2019 to avoid conflicts with the 

rejection processing currently being done by Molina.   

The FTE edits will execute in the DataLogic Vesta EVV system prior to transmission of the 

visit data to the payers. All results of the edits will be visible to the program provider and 

MCOs through the normal reporting processes of DataLogic Vesta. 

Additional Information: As a reminder the entire set of edits (FTE and Aggregator 

rejections) are currently in production for visit data associated with EVV services in: 

• Fee-for-Service services in Long-Term Care and Acute Care 

• Managed care services delivered by program providers to members of the following 

MCOs: Aetna, Cigna, Cook Children’s, Children’s Medical, and Driscoll. 

Further communication regarding this release will be posted prior to the implementation 

date of Aug. 1, 2019. If you have questions, please contact your Provider Services 

Representative or email MHTXEVV@MolinaHealthcare.com.  
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